
 
12 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Next week (week 9, 16th to 20th of September) is Book Week at Mt Albert Campus. 
 
This is a week where we focus on the wonder of books and how essential reading is for all of 
us.  
 
Students will be doing some fun activities around the Book Week theme “Dino-mite"  
 
Book sales: Scholastic books will be available for sale in the library at these times: 
Monday 16th September: from 8:30-10:50 and 11:15-3:30 
Tuesday 17th September: 8:30- 8:40am, 12:50-1:40pm and 3:10-5:00pm 
Wednesday 18th September: 8:30-9:30am, 12:50-1:40pm, 3:10-3:30pm 
Thursday 19th September: 8:30-8:40am, 12:50-1:40 
Friday 20th September: 8:15-8:40, 12:50-1:40 and 3:00-4:00pm 
 
An EFTPOS machine will be available accepting Credit and other cards (this is the preferred 
method of sales - there will be no cash or cheque sales). Parents are welcome to come during 
these times listed above and purchase books. If you come during the day you will need to 
sign in at the office. 
 
Children will bring home a pamphlet on Friday with some information. Please do not enter 
credit card details onto this form. Come in during the week and you can pay by credit card 
using the EFTPOS facility in the library. 
 
Character dress-up day: Friday the 20th of September for all students and teachers. Students 
will be able to dress up as any book character that we have in the Elim Christian College 
library. 
 
Character parade: On Friday, after lunch, parents are invited to see a character parade - 
children will walk around the top field twice in their costumes, accompanied by music. After 
this we will visit Everill Orr Village in two groups starting with the juniors, followed by the 
seniors. Please inform the office if you intend to sign your child/children out of school 
between 1:50 and 2:40pm. 
 
Take special time to read with your children this week and take time to read for yourselves. 
 
If you require more information come and see Mrs Abrahams in the library or e-mail:  
amanda.abrahams@elim.school.nz 
 
“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more 
places you’ll go.” Dr Seuss"   



 
Blessings,  
 
Amanda Abrahams 
Mt Albert Campus Library Manager 
 


